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8th October 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                      

 

As a school we are very keen to work with parents to support our children in using the 

internet safely as devices become more and more accessible.  

 

We would therefore like to invite you to an on-line safety workshop taking place in our 

school on Friday 12th October.  The workshop is being run by the NSPCC and will last 

about an hour. It will provide a fantastic opportunity for you to understand the sorts 

of Apps and on-line gaming platforms your child may be accessing.  Refreshments will 

be available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been asking people to contact the school office if they can attend in order to 

give us approximate numbers but please feel free to turn up on the day.   

 

We look forwards to welcoming you to this workshop.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Julia Sherlock 

Headteacher 

Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock            

Tel: 01273 874050                    

Fax: 01273 874058                     

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk    
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